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Notice is hereby given to residents that the water supply interruption to Onverwacht,
Ledibeng and Town which was scheduled for the 26" August 2021 to allow the contractor
for part 1 of Marapong Bulk Water Supply project to undertake work activities for
modification of the valve chamber at Zeeland water Treatment works has been cancelled
due to unforeseen circumstances.

The water interruption has been rescheduled to take place on the 02" September 2021
(Thursday) from 06:00 am until 18:00 pm.

Enquires can be directed to: Mr. MA Shiko (Manager Waier Services) at: 014 763
2193/Cell 082 411 0119.

Thanks for your anticipation

MUNICIPAL MANAGER




